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MRS Zara Bennett 
213 Macpherson ST 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: Mod2021/0816 -8  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

Living very close to where this development is planned to be I hold serious concerns around 
transport capacity and school capacity, the roads around us at the moment are at capacity. 
This is a family area, I myself have two young children and i am worried about what adding 
another couple of hundred cars just up the road will mean to traffic congestion, parking, noise 
pollution. Currently there are no pedestrian crossings up this side of Warriewood it would be so 
unsafe, the parks are already so full, what is the plan on making the local primary and high 
schools larger as o believe they are also full? There are a ton of houses being built on the 
other side of the rocket park I just don't see how everything will work stuffing so many people 
into a small area with small roads without affecting our current lifestyle. Again real concerns 
around the traffic on macpherson street 

2022/039380


